

November 2021

Dear Classmate,

Plans are proceeding for a terrific 65th Reunion for the Class of 1957!

We've missed you and hope that you will come to campus June 16-19, 2022 so we can reconnect and reminisce.

Here are a few details that your 1957 Reunion Committee is excited to share:

Our class will be housed in Davis, which is a convenient location with air conditioning and elevators. Our class lounge will be in Davis as well.

Alumni College lectures that are scheduled so far include topics such as sustainability, diversity, and even Motown, among others.

In addition you'll want to participate in the many other panels, exhibits, tours (new science building, for one), department receptions, book signings, musical performances, and of course the Parade of Classes and Convocation.

On behalf of the whole committee, we hope to see you in June of 2022 for lots of fun. Registration will open in early March. In the meantime, mark your calendars and book your travel for June 16-19.

With very best wishes, Your 1962 Reunion committee:

Nancy Adams-Cogan, Susan (Rowe) Buswell, Carolyn (Voss) Copeland, Patricia (Bidle) Crandall, Barbara (Canty) Gossow, John Rogers, Belle (Burridge) Scott, John Sheagren, Ruth (Harkison) Waterbury